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Minutes of Meeting of Great and Little Kimble cum Marsh Parish Council held on 

Wednesday 10th March 2021 at Via Zoom at 7.30pm 
Prior to the start of this meeting a short time will be allocated, subject to the sole discretion Chairman of 

the meeting, for statements or questions from members of the public 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Attendance: Cllr John Austin, Cllr Delia Burton, Cllr James Cripps, Cllr Alun Jones, Cllr James Good and 
Julie Bunker (Clerk) 
 

1. Apologies 
To receive and accept any apologies for absence 
Apologies were received and accepted from Cllr James Good 

 
2. Declaration of interest in any item on this agenda by a member 

None were declared 
 

3. Minutes 
To agree and sign the minutes of the Parish Council meeting of 10th February 2021 
The minutes were unanimously agreed and will be signed adhering to safe social distancing practices 

  
4. To approve payments for March 2021 

All payments were reviewed and agreed, The Clerk will arrange for cheques to be signed by Cllr Austin 
and Burton adhering to safe social distancing practices 

    
 Julie Bunker  Mar-21    £458.33 
 Julie Bunker  Expenses   £92.88 
 Came and Company Annual Insurance Renewal £759.40 
 TBS Hygiene  Waste and Dog bin empty £60.00    
    
     Total  £1,370.61 
 

5. Planning Applications, appeals and injunctions 
To review and confirm the responses made to Wycombe District Council by the planning committee. 
(Updated list sent prior to meeting) 

 All current applications were discussed and comments agreed as necessary 
 

6. Neighbourhood Plan: Report from Cllr James Good 
The referendum will take place with the Local Elections on May 6th 2021.  We will send round some 
publicity to Parish to remind them that the referendum is taking place.  The draft publicity leaflet is with 
Buckinghshire Council Democratic services for approval and we will send out after Easter.  
 

7. Kimble Stewart Hall: Report from Cllr Delia Burton 
The Hall will be used for the Local Elections on May 6th and is unlikely to open to any other hirers before 
that.  The new boiler is working well. 
 

8. Kimble Stewart Hall Frontage project – Update 
The sign is on order and due next week.  We are awaiting the delivery of the planters and then Rob Mills 
will return to site them and install the watering system.  Cllr Williams mentioned that he thought the 
hangman sign was too low.  The Chairman and the Clerk will check the specification. 
 

9. To agree a response to Buckinghshire Council B4009 Petition Report  
Cllr Cripps will attend the Community Board Meeting on 11ith March and will report back to the Parish 
Council on the outcome the discussions around this petition.  He will also draft a response to send to 
Buckinghshire Council on a short- and long-term solutions here as suggested in the Petition response. 

 
10. Elections – 8th May 2021 

Nomination forms need to be lodged at Wycombe Council Offices before 4pm on 8th April 2021. 
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11. Website upgrade – proposals 
Discussion was held around a new name for the Council, Cllr Williams suggested Great and Little Kimble 
and Marsh Council.  There was broad agreement for this name change.  The website address would have 
to change from www.kimblecouncil.org to www.kimblecouncil.org.uk to comply with EU regulations.  Cllr 
Williams, Cllr Austin and the Clerk will report back at the next meeting with proposals. 

 
12. Corona Virus – General discussion and information exchange 

It has been reported that cases locally are falling.  It appears that the local GP centres are ceasing first 
vaccines and concentrating on second vaccines and all first vaccines are being administered by the local 
mass vaccine centres.  

 
13. Correspondence, reports and Issues (for information only) 

• Clerks Report 
A member of the Parish had once again noted the poor state of repair of the footway along the 
A4010 from Brookside Lane to the Railways Station, the Clerk will report to TFB again.   
The Newsletter will go out next week with a flyer about the forthcoming elections. 

• Reports/Issues from Councillors 
Cllr Williams reported that he and Cllr Jones had met virtually with HS2 EKFB and he had finally 
received laminated maps but no plans of the intersection of the SM Bypass/HS2/Marsh Crossing 
section, they are still working on it.  Another meeting is planned for 14th April 2021. 
 

• Correspondence Received 
o All Email correspondence has been circulated to Councillors and, where necessary, 

added to the agenda for discussion. 
 
 
 

14. To receive items for inclusion on the agenda for the next meeting to be held on 14th April 2021 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

 
           Chairman…………………………      Date 14th April 2021 
   

http://www.kimblecouncil.org/
http://www.kimblecouncil.org.uk/

